
Join the count and
help nature thrive

The Big Butterfly Count runs from 
15 July–7 August 2022

 Everyone can take part and it takes just 15 minutes – 
all you need to do is find a sunny spot and count 

the number and type of butterflies you see.

For help identifying the 
butterflies you see and 
to submit your results, 

download the free app by 
scanning this QR code
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